

Dear Twain Families,

The Macomb County Health Department has asked schools to share the attached information regarding the recent Measles cases in Southeast Michigan with you. Please read this important information over carefully and contact your local health department if you have questions.

Measles parent letter 03.28.19.pdf

Respectfully,

Mrs. Laura Woods Principal Mark Twain Elementary Twitter: @LWoodsTwain #TeamTwain

Guiding our Comets to be compassionate, curious, creative citizens who will positively impact the world.